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Follow us on Twitter @podcasttrial  
 

***STOP PRESS *** 
Recruitment for PODCAST ceases 31st January. All patients will be 
required to have an additional full, final follow-up in July/August 
unless they already have a scheduled follow-up in June.  
 
Patients who have not yet had an on-treatment CT scan, and who 
have given consent, should have one before the end of the trial.   
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 CENTRES     Participants recruited 

 

Aberdeen  6 

Aintree   5 

Airedale   0 

Bassetlaw & Doncaster 1 

Bath    0 

Bournemouth   6 

Bradford   1 

  Chesterfield   2 

Derby    0  

Durham and Darlington 0 

East Kent QEQM  1 

Leighton   3 

Newcastle   6 

North Tees & Hartlepool 2 

Nottingham            22 

Poole    0 

Scarborough   1 

Solihull   1 

South Tyneside  1 

South Tees Middlesbrough 0 

Truro    9 

Whitehaven   1 

Yeovil    3 

York             10 

 

 

  
Total number of patients 
recruited to date on 1st 
January 2014 

81 
 
 

Congratulations to 
Bradford and South Tyneside for great monitoring visits.  

 

 
 
South Tyne with Maddy Duffy   Bradford with Ruth Bellfield     
 

Thank you for your hospitality during the site monitoring visits. 
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Monitoring visits 
We are continuing to monitor all PODCAST centres. Upcoming visits include 

Whitehaven, 31st January and Solihull, 5th February. 

TIPS OF THE MONTH 

 
 Please be aware that the working practice document for 

closedown is on the Investigator Materials website. Each site is required 
to complete the checklist and fax it to the Coordinating Centre on 0115 
823 1771 in order to be considered closed down. 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 
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Upcoming Events 
We will be attending the UK Stroke Forum on 2-4th December in 

Harrogate, hosting a stand and Investigator meeting, where we hope to 
present the PODCAST results. Date and time to be confirmed. 
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